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CAUTION:External email.

To the Members of the SCPP,

I am currently on zoom to observe the SCPP meeting, and am specifically
interested in the Plans 1 COLA issue.

There was discussion on the ability to sign in, etc for the meeting.
I tried for the last 24 hrs to sign in as a pro for the proposal to fund COLAs
for Plans 1.  I never was successful.
So, I was able to register and watch/listen to the meeting, but unable to
register a pro for the proposal.

Thank you.  I realize we are all struggling with technology and we are all
trying to improve our experiences.

Sincerely,

Neva Luke
Financial Director, WEA-Retired
425-281-1885
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